
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. Lacey, Washington 98503

P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

March 24, 2022

Lincoln Hill Retirement Community
7430 276th St NW
Stanwood, WA 98292

Re:  TN-220173 – Changing Certificate Name

Dear Lincoln Hill Retirement Community:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued certificate 
NPC064113 to Lincoln Hill Retirement Community authorizing the services described in the 
certificate.

On March 16, 2022, Stanwood Community and Senior Center filed an application to change the 
name on certificate NPC064113 to Lincoln Hill Retirement Community and requests the 
Commission amend its records to reflect the new name. The request to change the name does not 
involve a change in the ownership, management or control of operating authority held by 
Stanwood Community and Senior Center.

The Commission grants the application and amends its records to reflect certificate NPC064113 
is held in the name of Lincoln Hill Retirement Community. The organization’s revised certificate 
NPC064113 is enclosed.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Licensing Services at 360-664-1222 or 
at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Mathew Perkinson
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In 
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a 
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of 
this decision. Your request should be addressed to Amanda Maxwell, Secretary, 621 Woodland 
Square Loop SE, Lacey, WA 98503, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You may also 
email your request to records@utc.wa.gov. You must file a request for Commission review no 
later than 14 days after the date of this letter.


